
 

 

   I have talked about change 
in many of my messages for 
this newsletter.  Change is a 
constant in our lives and we 
are going through another 
change here at the Home 
Support office.  After seven 
(7) years of looking after our 
finances,  helping clients with 
forms and overseeing the 
Community Volunteer Income 
Tax Program, Kareen  
Rekowski has resigned her 
position to pursue other  
interests in her life, mainly 
helping to bring more  
services to town for  
individuals with an Acquired 
Brain Injury (ABI).  We wish 
Kareen success as she  

follows this path.   

   We are very fortunate to 
have Jenn Daniels here to 
move into Kareenôs position.  
Jenn has been with us for a 
few months, filling in for  
Kareen while she was on an 
extended leave.  She has 
brought us safely through 

year-end and helped many 
clients along the way.  Next 
time youôre in the office, drop 
by and weôll introduce you to 

Jenn. 

   As you can see in our  
newsletter we had a very  
successful third annual golf 
tournament this year and 
raised over $3300 for our 
agency to support our  
transportation program.   
Fundraising is a major activity 
at our agency as we are  
required to raise $42,000 this 
year to balance our budget.  
With so many groups needing 
to fundraise, the support we 
receive from our community is 
greatly appreciated.  Our  
summer raffle for an iPad was  
successful with over $700  
being raised and we are  
starting to work on our  
Christmas raffle.  We will once 
again be having a ñShop  
Localò raffle basket filled with 
gift certificates and items from 
the downtown businesses to 

make your Christmas 

shopping easier.  

   Summer which used to 
be a  quieter time of the 
year has remained busy for 
of all us in the office as we 
continue to provide those 
services that assist seniors 
and adults with disabilities 
to age well at home.  With 
the introduction of the  
Patientôs First Roadmap 
and its upcoming  
legislation, meetings are 
happening at many levels 
to see how this will roll out 
across the province and 
what impact it will have on 
the various healthcare  
providers.  We will keep 
you updated on  Patientôs 
First through future  

newsletters.    

   I invite you to sit back 
with a cool drink while you 
are enjoying the warm 
weather and have a visit 
with us through our  

newsletter. Judy      
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From the Executive Directors' Desk 

Our Volunteers promote the work and encourage  
support for Renfrew Seniorsô Home Support  

within the local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Susan Phillion  

iPad Spring Raffle Winner. 

with Judy Ewart  (right) 
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   Renfrew Seniorsô Home Support hosted its 3rd Annual Drive for Drivesô Charity Golf Tournament under sunny skies on Friday May 
27th 2016 at The Renfrew Golf Club. The support from our community, the staff at the golf course and the many teams who came 
out to golf resulted in a very successful Golf Tournament - playing a round really does make a difference as $3326.39 profit was 
raised for our non-urgent medical transportation program.  We were very appreciative of the teams who showed great team spirit 
and participated in the various games and photo booth (thanks to Kelly and Aaron from Kelly Cobus Photography) - the energy was 
great for the evening. Special thank you to Renfrew Chiropractic & Rehabilitation Centre for providing us with warm up exercises.  

The funds raised through this tournament will be used to assist us in providing non-urgent medical Transportation services for our 
clients. In 2015-2016 our Volunteers assisted 269 individuals with 1752 drives, driving 200718.5 kilometers to do so. 

2016                            Charity Golf Tournament  

 

 

Dr  ve for Drives               

To all the Participants and to Kelly Cobus Photography for capturing the spectacular day! 
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